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Comments: Dear Superintendent,

Your comments in the Missoula paper make it sound as if you have already approved this massive project with

little or no time for public comment.  What impact studies have been done?  If the developers are from Park City

they certainly know about all the hoops they would have to jump through there and of course would never be

approved unless they kept the original footprint and facades of the historic buildings.   Permitting only the original

footprint of the resort would be a much easier and "popular" decision to make for our forest lands.  The direction

you seem to be going would set a precedent for other developers, then the lawsuits start.   

 

We have lived in Montana since the 70s and would like to stay where we are.  I assume you want to live here as

well.   It is difficult enough to see what the developers have done and are planning to do in Whitefish.  PLEASE,

do not let them into our preserved forests, one of the few places we thought we could count on to escape to from

our jammed packed communities. 

 

Unfortunately, some of the guests who visit our area  think it is appropriate to leave food out for the bears so they

can enhance their Montana experience.  In and around Whitefish, 33 bears have been put down because of this

ignorance.  I wonder how many bears will have to be eliminated in the Holland Lake area? 


